
 

 

 

INVITIATION TO BIDDERS #2019-08 

PORTLAND-METRO CAMPUS BUILDING RENOVATION 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 

August 15, 2019 

 

On August 14, 2019, the Oregon Institute of Technology (“Oregon Tech”) published Invitation 

to Bid #2019-08 (“BID”).  Oregon Tech has found that it is in its interest to amend the BID 

through the issuance of this Addendum #1. Except as expressly amended below, all other terms 

and conditions of the original BID and subsequent Addenda shall remain unchanged.   

 

1. The bid delivery location is hereby changed from Office #239, Second Floor to Office 

#105, First Floor. 

 

End of Addendum 
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